
December 1, 2008

Volume 4, Issue 3

Mowogo Lodge 243

Pow Wow
Pow Wow was an

amazing weekend of fun and
fellowship.  We enjoyed
training cells on ceremonies,
regalia, Cherokee history,
chapter meetings, Elangomat
training, and even Chainsaw
safety.

In the afternoon the
lodge participated in quest
events for the search of the
Black Bear.   The chapters
played Cross country, egg
toss, pie eating, dodge ball,

Frisbee golf,  and jerk rope .
Lau-in-nih won the Black
Bear.

New officers for the
lodge were elected on
Saturday evening.  The new
Lodge Chief for the 2009 year
is Davis Lacey.  The new
officers are Connor McKenzie
as Vice Chief of Membership,
Michael Richter as Vice Chief
of Indian Affairs, and John
Warren-Aliff as Vice Chief of
Communications.

Winter banquet is a
time for food, friends, and
fellowship. It will be held in
Gainesville at the First
United Methodist Church on
December 6th.  Come and
bring the whole family as
well.  And as always there

will be the end of the year
slide show.

Winter banquet is sure
to be fun and I encourage
everyone to attend.  The food
is really good and it will be an
enjoyable time in a new
location.

Event Calendar

Winter Banquet

       December 6th, 2008

Cut off date for
Conclave Preorders

       January 23, 2009

Spring Fellowship

       March 20 to 22

Conclave

       April 17 to 19

Pre-Camp

       May 15 to 17
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In Memory Of...

Rudy Bennett passed away October 16, 2008. He was the Advisor to
the Vice Chief of Indian Affairs and head of the “Turtle” clan. He
received the Founders Award in 2006 and the Vigil Honor in 1991. He
had been to several NOACs and was on staff at 4 Jamborees. Rudy
loved both Native American things and Colonial American history. His
legacy will be one of a true friend and brother that cared deeply about
Rainey Mountain and BSA. Please remember him and his family in your
prayers.



NOAC 2009

Page 1 Arrow Points

In the summer of 2009,
Arrowmen from across
the nation will converge
on the campus of
Indiana University  for
NOAC.  The National
Order of the Arrow
Conference is a fantastic
chance for new and
distinguished
Arrowmen alike to get
plugged into the Order
on a national

level.  If you are
interested in
attending the
conference, please
speak to your  adult
advisors, or any of the
lodge officers.  It is
guaranteed to be a
trip you will never
forget. We are
hoping to have 60
brothers go to this.

From your Advisor: Webster defines "legacy as something handed down from one who has gone before or from the past". At Pow Wow this

year we had the honor to witness the Legacy of Mowogo Lodge in person. To see all those past Chiefs in one place and having an

opportunity to speak with them about their lives since serving and their experiences while Chief was the most inspiring experience I have

had in Scouting and the OA. I would encourage you to think about the "legacy" that you are creating and how it might impact those in the

future. We have alot of exciting events scheduled for the rest of the year and through out 2009. I hope you plan to be a part of it. A special

thanks to Dr Trevor Hooper for his hard work organizing the 65th Anniversary celebration.

Chapter News: Chapter Officers for 2009
Ani-Gatogewi

Chapter chief: - Zach Shannon

VCM– Jason Hatfield

VCIA- TBD

VCC– TBD

Canantutlaga

Chapter Chief: - Kenny
Huffman, Jason Melin

VCM: -Josh Scafidi

VCIA:- Ben Liena

VCC—Brad Williamson

Lau-in-nih:

Chapter Chief  - Alex Foster
VCIA for Dance and Drum -
Mack Mothorp,

VCIA for Ceremonies &
Engineers—Lucas Burruss,

VCC—Patrick Boyle,

VCM—Andrew Scudellari,
Brian Bohrer, and Stephen
Hurst.

Japeechen
Chapter chief:-Bryce French
VCM - Dakota Wood
VCIA -Timothy Pouncey
VCC– Ethan Collins

Jutaculla
Chapter chief: Cody Ansley
VCM Travis Ramey
VCIA Josiah Swing
VCC Joseph Denton

Message From the Chief and Lodge Advisor:

    From your Chief::  I believe this has been an outstanding year for Mowogo. We have risen to the challenge of cheerful service during

our time at Arrow Corp.. 5 bringing well above our suggested numbers.  There was a strong showing at Conclave, leaving no one to doubt

Mowogo’s status as a powerhouse; and with the section realignment we will have the opportunity to give the two new lodges a first

impression that will be nothing but awe-inspiring.  The 65th anniversary dinner was a great chance to see the history and how it has

impacted us this far, and it has given us a view of the legacy that we are all working

______________________________________________________________________________________________________

65th Anniversary

This weekend we celebrated our 65th
anniversary of the Mowogo Lodge.  We
honored this weekend by bringing back the
original event patch for the lodge.

Many of the past Lodge chiefs were in
attendance for the weekend.   We even had
Abit Massey the original  lodge chief  for
Mowogo Lodge come to partake in the events
for this weekend.

Machque

Chapter chief: - Gable
Jackson

VCM: Shawn Davis

VCIA: Mac Lacey

VCC:  Nick Roth

Yona-hi

Chapter chief:Taylor
Kimbrough

VCM- Kai Deblasio

VCIA -Andy Ford

VCC:- Joseph Phillips



2009 Section 9 Conclave
Comer Scout Reservation
16490 County Road 89

Mentone, Alabama  35984 

http://1bsa.org/applications/COM08LG.pdf 
(see page 40-41 of this document for map of camp and directions to camp)

April 17-19, 2009
(Please Print Clearly)

THIS FORM MAY ONLY BE USED BY
 MEMBERS OF MOWOGO LODGE

NAME: . . . . . . . . . _________________________________    Birth date
ADDRESS . . . . . . _________________________________ ___/___/____
CITY, ST, ZIP . . . _________________________________
PHONE . . . . . . . . _________________________________

Registration received by March 22 th    ______ @  $37.00 =  __________
Registration received after March 22 th    ______ @  $50.00 =  __________

Trading Post Order deadline is January 23, 2009.

NO TRADING POST ITEMS MAY BE ORDERED AFTER January 23, 2009

Trading Post items may only be ordered by lodge members registered for Conclave

                    CONCLAVE MEMORABILIA

PATCHES: ______ @ $  3.00 = __________
HAT PINS: ______ @ $  4.00 = __________
NECKERCHIEF: ______ @ $10.00 = __________
LANYARD ______ @ $  4.00 = __________
SUPER PATCH: ______ @ $15.00 = __________
T-SHIRT - S,M,L   indicate size   _____ ______ @ $10.00 = __________
T-SHIRT - XL,2XL   indicate size   ___ ______ @ $12.00 = __________

TOTAL Trading Post (if received before January 23 th) __________

MOWOGO CONCLAVE T-SHIRT      [M - 4X]       [size _________ ]

GRAND TOTAL: __________

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: __________

Early participant fee is $37.00.  Regular participant fee will be $50.00 for all Arrowmen
registering after March 22, 2009 thru April 20, 2009

Registrations must be received in Athens by March 22, 2009 to include a t-shirt in the
$35.00 price.  After March 22, no t-shirt will be included with the final $50.00 price.

Mail to: Mowogo Lodge
PO Box 80305 11/15/2008    
Athens, GA 30608-0305



Mowogo Lodge 243

We are on the web at
www.mowogo.org

Mowogo Lodge
P.O. Box 80305
Athens, GA 30608-0305

“Brotherhood through
Cheerful Service”



USE ONLY TO PAY DUES FOR 2009

Do not use this form unless you are already a member of Mowogo Lodge
Please use the Transfer Request Form

(Please Print / Write Clearly)

L    $10.00  if current dues paid for 2008 with Mowogo Lodge
 and

money received AFTER 12/31/2008   7

L   $16.00 for all others   7

L   Please use separate form for each Arrowman    7

NAME _________________________________________

ADDRESS . . . . . . . . . . . . . . _________________________________________

CITY, ST ZIP . . . . . . . . . . . . _________________________________________

PHONE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . _________________

e-MAIL . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . _________________

Month, Day & Year of Birth   ____/____/____     UNIT   ________

CHAPTER (circle)   Ani-gatogewi   Canantutlaga   Japeechen   Jutaculla   Lau in nih   Machque   Yona-hi

Mail to: Mowogo Lodge
PO Box 80305                       ____ Check here if any information

 Athens, GA 30608-0305                      has changed

Visit    http://www.mowogo.org
and

http://www.mowogo.org/lodgereports/



 
National Order of Arrow Conference 

Indiana University 
Bloomington, In. 
August 1-6, 2009   

 
Mowogo Lodge Members 

 
(Please Print/Write Clearly) 

 
Clearly indicate all Arrowmen being registered with this form 

Include a deposit of $100 for each Arrowman 
 

 NAME………………._____________________________________________ 

ADDRESS………….._____________________________________________ 

CITY, ST ZIP………_____________________________________________ 

PHONE……………..____________________________________(Please include area code) 

Email…………………….______________________________________________________ 

 Month, Day & Year of Birth____/___/________            Unit  ____________ 

 
Mail to:               Mowogo Lodge 
       c/o NE Ga. Council 
       PO Box 399 
       Jefferson, Ga.  30549 
 
Chapter(circle)  Ani-gatogewi   Canantutlaga  Japacheen  Jutaculla  Lau in nih  Machque  Yona-hi 
 
At the present time we estimate that the total fee will be $600 which will include conference fee plus 
transportation.  The deposit will be applied toward the total fee.  We are planning to have 60 
Arrowmen  from our Lodge attending.  In the past there has been a required ratio of 2 youth for 
every adult.  If that is the requirement again, we would be forced to limit the number of adults.  As 
final details are available, we will keep you informed.  This can be a once in a lifetime experience for 
many Arrowmen.   
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